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Child Friendly Reading Next Steps Bookmarks  

Reading Next Steps Bookmark - Pink 

 S T Word Reading P 

P1   read with increased fluency  

P2
   

read correctly more words which do 
not use normal phonic rules  

 

Reading for Pleasure and Performance 

P3
   

known some regular themes and 
patterns in different book types 

 

P4
   

prepare and perform plays and poems 
showing understanding by action and 
changing voice (eg: tone and volume) 

 

P5
   

talk about words and phrases that are 
interesting and imaginative 

 

Comprehension  

P6
   

check that the text makes sense and 
explain the meaning of words 

 

P7
   

ask questions to help understand the 
text 

 

P8
   

use clues to say what might happen 
next  

 

P9
   

find and make notes from non fiction 
texts 

 

P10
   

talk about texts by taking turns and 
listening to others 

 

P11    
make links with other books and books 
read 

Exceeding   

P12
   

check that the text makes sense and 
explain the meaning of words 

 

P13
   

describe the main ideas across 
paragraphs and summarise them 

 

P14
   

explain how language, structure and 
presentation help with sharing 
meaning 

 

Reading Next Steps Bookmark - Pink 

 S T Word Reading P 

P1   read with increased fluency  

P2
   

read correctly more words which do 
not use normal phonic rules  

 

Reading for Pleasure and Performance 

P3
   

known some regular themes and 
patterns in different book types 

 

P4
   

prepare and perform plays and poems 
showing understanding by action and 
changing voice (eg: tone and volume) 

 

P5
   

talk about words and phrases that are 
interesting and imaginative 

 

Comprehension  

P6
   

check that the text makes sense and 
explain the meaning of words 

 

P7
   

ask questions to help understand the 
text 

 

P8
   
use clues to say what might happen 
next  

 

P9
   

find and make notes from non fiction 
texts 

 

P10
   

talk about texts by taking turns and 
listening to others 

 

P11    
make links with other books and books 
read 

Exceeding   

P12
   

check that the text makes sense and 
explain the meaning of words 

 

P13
   

describe the main ideas across 
paragraphs and summarise them 

 

P14
   

explain how language, structure and 
presentation help with sharing 
meaning 

 

Reading Next Steps Bookmark - Pink 

 S T Word Reading P 

P1   read with increased fluency  

P2
   

read correctly more words which do 
not use normal phonic rules  

 

Reading for Pleasure and Performance 

P3
   

known some regular themes and 
patterns in different book types 

 

P4
   

prepare and perform plays and poems 
showing understanding by action and 
changing voice (eg: tone and volume) 

 

P5
   

talk about words and phrases that are 
interesting and imaginative 

 

Comprehension  
P6

   
check that the text makes sense and 
explain the meaning of words 

 

P7
   

ask questions to help understand the 
text 

 

P8
   

use clues to say what might happen 
next  

 

P9
   

find and make notes from non fiction 
texts 

 

P10
   

talk about texts by taking turns and 
listening to others 

 

P11    
make links with other books and books 
read 

Exceeding   

P12
   

check that the text makes sense and 
explain the meaning of words 

 

P13
   

describe the main ideas across 
paragraphs and summarise them 

 

P14
   

explain how language, structure and 
presentation help with sharing 
meaning 

 


